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MDMLG Professional Development Committee - Annual Report, 2016-2017
Committee Members

Bethany Figg, Chair (2017) 
Orien Duda (2018)

Wendy Wu (2018)

Jill Turner (2017)

Juliet Mullenmeister (2017)
Ella Hu (2018)

Stephanie Swanberg (2018)
Goals & Objectives

· Develop, organize, and implement one or more continuing education opportunities to the membership and interested nonmembers on relevant topics related to medical librarianship. 

· Coordinate efforts with the program committee in order to provide programs that are beneficial to the membership. 

· Coordinate with Wayne State University to provide access to MLA Webcasts.

· Prepare an annual report summarizing the committee's activities for 2016-2017.

· Notify membership of appropriate and timely professional development information, courses, and resources. 

· Prepare a projected budget and submit an expense report for the 2016-2017 fiscal year. 

· Submit relevant materials to the archives. 

Accomplishments:

Webcasts:

My thanks to Wayne State University for Co-hosting the MLA Webcasts and for their ongoing and generous donation of auditorium and computer classroom space for our CE activities.  

The MLA webcasts this year included: 
· September 7, 2016 – “Getting Started with Statistics for Librarians”  
· October 18, 2016 – “What’s Theory Got to Do with It? Learning Theories, Instructional Design, and the Librarian”
· October 26, 2016 – “Designing Online Instruction: It’s Not Just for Distance Education Anymore”
· November 9, 2016 – “Don’t Flip Out! Exploring Team-Based Learning”
· November 22, 2016 – “Setting Yourself Up for Success with Learning Assessment”
CE Classes:
· November 17, 2016 “Advance PubMed for the Experienced Librarian” Stephanie Swanberg and Keith Engwall, MLA CE 4  
· April 13, 2017 “Survey Success: Simple Rules for Effective Survey Design” Deborah Charbonneau, MLA CE 4
This year we successfully coordinated with the MDMLG Program Committee and held a joint Business Meeting and CE Course on April 13, 2017.  We hope to continue these type of collaborations in the future.
In keeping with the committee goal to submit relevant articles to the archive, I sent CE Course materials including the registrations, presentations, contracts, evaluations, manuals, and advertisements for all seventeen of the MDMLG Professional Development CE Courses offered from May 2, 2014 to the present. 
Thank you to my committee members for all of your hard work and for another great year of education!
Respectfully Submitted,

Bethany Figg, MDMLG Professional Development Chair 2016-2017
